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Membership Survey 
CUPE Local 38 is participating with other CUPE 
Locals across Alberta to survey local members 
regarding the upcoming provincial election in 
2019 and issues of concern to our members.  CU-
PE Alberta, our provincial organization, has en-
gaged Stratcom to survey the opinions and atti-
tudes of CUPE members across the municipal, 
health care and education sectors. 

Stratcom will be compiling results from this sur-
vey that will provide insight into the key issues 
most relevant to our members. 

Important Notice: 
Due to the holiday season the  

December Regular Membership  
Meeting has been rescheduled to  
Tuesday, December 18, 2018.   

 

Come by at 7:00 pm for the meeting and stay for 
the small Holiday Social  

afterwards. 

Reminder of ENMAX 
Sub-Local Elections 

 

Date:   Monday, December 17, 2018 
Time:  5:30 pm 
Place:  Local 37 Union Hall 
    5112-3 Street SE 
 
The following positions will be elected at 
this meeting: 
1. Sub-Local Chair 
2. Sub-Local Vice Chair 
3. Recording Secretary 
 
If a member is unable to attend this meet-
ing, they may submit their intention in 
writing to run for any of the above posi-
tions.  The submission of intent to run 
must be made prior to the start of the 
meeting. 
 
Members must have a Union Card to at-
tend this meeting.  Cards will be available 
at the door and applicants are required to 
pay the $2.00 application fee. 
 
 

Connect with CUPE 38 

Email: office@cupe38.org 

Phone: 403-233-2700 

In-person: 1439 - 9th AVE SE,  

Calgary, AB T2G 0T4 

Online: cupe38.org 

mailto:office@cupe38.com
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 THOUGHT FOR THE MONTH 

“And the Grinch, with his Grinch-feet ice cold in the snow,  stood puzzling and puz-
zling,  how could it be so? It came without ribbons.  It came without tags. It came 
without packages, boxes or bags.  And he puzzled and puzzled 'till his puzzler was 
sore. Then the Grinch thought of something he hadn't before. What if Christmas,  
he thought, doesn't come from a store. What if Christmas, perhaps, means a little 
bit more.”  

ͻ $ÒȢ 3ÅÕÓÓȟ (Ï× ÔÈÅ 'ÒÉÎÃÈ 3ÔÏÌÅ #ÈÒÉÓÔÍÁÓȦ 

Childrenȭs Christmas 
Party 2018  

CUPE Local 38 would like to thank all those individ-
uals who volunteered in the wee hours on Decem-
ber 8, 2018, to make the Annual Childrenȭs Christ-
mas Party a resounding success.  This event simply 
could not happen without all these merry members.  
When the doors open, itȭs all hands on deck at the 
registration desk to get our guests in the door to 
begin the celebration.  The members in attendance 
to this event increase each year with numbers in the 
thousands.  During the event, the member volun-
teers can be seen at the Santa photo booth, working 
as elves to distribute Santaȭs gifts and at the various 
activity booths.  Our member volunteers dedicate 
their time to ensure their colleagues and families 
have an enjoyable experience. 

A very big thank you goes out to the CUPE Local 38 
Social Committee.  This committee works diligently 
throughout the year to make this event the success 
that it is.  Planning begins in January with a debrief 
on the previous party and evaluating and booking 
facilities for the next party.  In the spring, the com-
mittee participates in gift selection in conjunction 
with Castle Toys.  Throughout the year they are 
working at securing resources and entertainment.  
All this hard work shows in the success and popu-
larity of the event in December. 

The Social Committee, the volunteers and the Exec-
utive of Local 38 wishes you a happy holiday season 
and a bright and prosperous New Year. 

Notice of Date Change for  
January 2019 Regular Meeting 

 

Please note that due to the first Tuesday of the 
month in January falling on New Years Day, all 
CUPE Local 38 meetings will be moved by one 
week for the month of January 2019.  This will 
result in the Regular Meeting being held on Tues-
day, January 29, 2019.  This will be the fifth 
Tuesday of the month instead of the customary 
practice of the fourth Tuesday of the month.  
Normal meeting schedules resume in February 
2019. 

As an advance notice, delegate elections will be 
held at the January General Meeting for attend-
ance at the CUPE Alberta 2019 Divisional Con-
vention in Lethbridge on March 19 to 21, 2019. 

 

¢ƘŜ hŶŎŜǊǎΩ ŀƴŘ 9ȄŜŎǳǝǾŜ ƻŦ /¦t9 
[ƻŎŀƭ оу ǿƛǎƘ ȅƻǳ ŀƴŘ ȅƻǳǊ ŦŀƳƛƭƛŜǎ 
ǘƘŜ ǾŜǊȅ ōŜǎǘ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ƘƻƭƛŘŀȅ ǎŜŀǎƻƴ 
ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ ŎƻƳƛƴƎ bŜǿ ¸ŜŀǊΦ   

²Ŝ ƘƻǇŜ ȅƻǳǊ ǘǊŀǾŜƭǎ ŀǊŜ ǎŀŦŜ ŀƴŘ ȅƻǳǊ 
ǝƳŜ ǿƛǘƘ ŦŀƳƛƭȅ ŀƴŘ ŦǊƛŜƴŘǎ ƛǎ ŜƴƧƻȅŀōƭŜΦ 

IŀǇǇȅ IƻƭƛŘŀȅǎ ŀƴŘ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ  
ǊŜƳŜƳōŜǊ ŘƻƴΩǘ ŘǊƛƴƪ ŀƴŘ ŘǊƛǾŜΦ 
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REGULAR MEMBERSHIP MEETING 
All CUPE 38 Members Invited to Attend  

 
 

 

 

 

 

When: Tuesday, December 18, 2018  

at 7:00 p.m. 
Where: CUPE 38 Office  

1439–9 Avenue SE 

Business: Regular  

 

A Notice of Motion will be brought forward to spend $2.00 
per member to support the Labour Coalition on Pensions. 

A Holiday Social will be held upon adjournment of the 
Regular Meeting. 

 

 

 

The CUPE Local 38 office will be closed from noon on  

December 24, 2018 until January 1, 2019 inclusive.   

The Office re -opens on Wednesday, January 2, 2019. 


